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Due to the recent lightning strike, regarding the "ceiling camera of the medium-sized
and large photography building” Due to equipment trouble, some of the ceiling
camera images of the exhibited vehicles are not reflected properly.

we will not re-photograph vehicles that have not been able to reflect the image at the

time of relisting.
Thank you for your understanding. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause
and thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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